

April, 2014

Dear School Staff:

Public Health School Health Services

To help school staff access the health care services we provide for school-aged children and youth, we recommend the following link:

Go to: www.princealbertparklandhealth.com/publichealth

- Scroll down to Public Health Services & Programs
- Public Health School Health Services
- Click on "Click me to view this file" icon to open documents.

If you have any questions, please contact your local Public Health Office at 306-765-6506.